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Orscheln Farm & Home Closing Falls City Store
(KLZA)-- Orscheln Farm and Home, headquartered in Moberly, Missouri, has announced their store
in Falls City will be closing.

According to a news release, store associates have been offered employment within other stores in
the company.

The Falls City store is located on Highway 159 on the east edge of Falls City. Until the store closes,
hours will be 8 a-m until 5 p-m Monday through Friday.

According to the news release, rainchecks and special orders will be honored at Orscheln stores in
Auburn, Nebraska or Sabetha, Kansas.

Calls to the Orscheln officials for comment have not yet been returned.
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